Vallejo Marina
Incident Report

Date:

April 13, 2008
Reported By:
Ron Minnis
Subject:
Wrong Fuel Pumped Into Boat
Location: 
Fuel Dock
______________________________________________________________________________

While cleaning the conference room walls, I saw a boat on the fuel dock. Upon arrival I let several people onto the dock to board the boat. I wasn’t sure if they needed fuel because I saw the pump-a-head hose on the dock by the boat. After a minute or so I said “Hi, do we need gas?” Somebody said yes. I unlocked the pump and handed the nozzle to the owner of the boat, Mr. Madsen of B34. After pumping 41 gallons of gas, he shut off the nozzle and said “this isn’t gas is it?” I said yes it is. He then responded that he needed diesel, not gas, and that gas hoses are black not green. I told him the nozzle was black on the gas hose and green on the diesel, and somebody had answered yes when I asked if they needed gas.

While trying to figure out what to do, he found out he could move his boat back to his slip on one engine and thruster. I told him I’d get some fuel polisher numbers and bring them to his slip. I apologized for the incident and he said “that life goes on.”

I called the office to get Richard Cunningham’s phone number and it could not be found. I then called Jim Haussener to explain the incident. He gave me Richards’s number. I gave Vallejo Boat Works, Duke Coombs and another fuel filtering service to Mr. Madsen after they had returned to B34.
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